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Wednesday 2nd October 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Important messages 

Year 3 trip to Butser Ancient Farm – Wednesday 16th October 

Please review outstanding payments on Arbor 

 
Our History trip to Butser Ancient Farm is almost here! This exciting day will allow children to participate in 

Stone Age activities including fire making, cave painting and chalk painting. As part of the experience, they will 

also get to spent time in a real Stone Age round house. 

 

On this day, we will leave school at 9:00am and therefore the children need to arrive in school at 8:40am. Our 

classroom doors will open early at 8:30am to ensure children have been registered before departure. We will aim 

to return to school at normal time of 3:20pm.  

 

Due to the time of year and nature of our activities, it may be very cold and can be particularly muddy and smoky. 

Please ensure your children are dressed appropriately with warm coats and wellies if needed. We also recommend 

that children come into school in jogging bottom or trousers you do not mind them getting dirty. Children will 

require a packed lunch for the day. If your child is entitled to a free school meal and you would like to request a 

school packed lunch, please let the office know by Friday 11th October. 

 

The cost of Butser Farm and transportation will be £23.50 which can be paid on Arbor. Thank you so much to 

those parents who have already paid. If you require additional support, please contact the school office to 

discuss options.  

 

Payment for the trip will be taken as permission for your child to attend. Please ensure this is completed via 

Arbor no later than Wednesday 9th October. We are still waiting for outstanding payments for the Stone Age 

workshop for this half term also. 

 

These educational opportunities will not only enthuse the children’s learning but will also provide memorable 

experiences that they will take with them throughout their time in school. Without your contributions, we are 

unable to continue these trips and future trips for this year could be cancelled. For this reason, we would like to 

thank you in advance for your support. This is an exciting opportunity we hope every child will enjoy.  

 

Yours faithfully 

Miss L Coombs 

Year Leader 


